AUTHORIZING UNACCOMPANIED KINDERGARTEN DROP OFF

As a general practice, the Tukwila School District recommends that no preschool or kindergarten student be left unattended at a bus stop for pick-up. Parents/guardians are responsible to arrange to have their preschool and kindergarten students accompanied to bus stops for pickup by an adult.

The district will not drop off a preschool or kindergarten student at a bus stop who is alone, unless there is an adult with the appropriate "Parent card". If there is no one to receive the student at the bus stop or the receiver does not have the issued "Parent Card", the driver will return the student to the school. The parent/guardian will be contacted and will be expected to pick up the student within twenty (20) minutes. If the student is not picked up within twenty (20) minutes, the school will take steps to contact authorities to ensure child safety.

<u>Parent/Guardian Option:</u> All Preschool students Must be Met by an Adult without exception.

Please complete this form if you would like the district to drop off your kindergarten student at the bus stop without a parent/guardian present.

Student's Name (please print): _______ Birthday: _______ Birthday: _______ Birthday: _______ Birthday: ______ Birthday: _______ Birthday: ______ Birthday: _______ Birthday: _______ Birthday: ______ Birthday: _______ Birthday: ______ Birthday: _______ Birthday: ________ Birthday: ________ Birthday: ________ Birthday: ________ Birthday: _________ Birthday: _________ Birthday: __

aforementioned bus stop location without a parent/guardian present. This permission will be in

Parent/Guardian: Date:

Principal's Signature:_____ Date:____

effect for the duration of the school year unless otherwise indicated.

Please Return Completed Form to School Office and Transportation Transportation: 206-901-8050

Copies after completion: Transportation Department